
     

 

 
Re: SENDCO – April/September 2025 
 
Dear prospective applicant, 
                            
Thank you for expressing an interest in applying for a position in our school. 
 
The Governing Board, staff, children and families are very proud of the education we provide at Bramley St. 
Peter’s Primary School and we were delighted when this was recognised in our most recent Ofsted and SIAMS 
inspections when we were graded as ‘good’. This is a safe, happy and caring school to learn and work in and 
our wish is for teachers to join us who share our vision, values and Christian ethos. 
 
The school is located in West Leeds with a diverse intake of around 400 children.  We see this as a strength for 
the school with the breadth of opportunities it brings. You can explore our school further through our website 
https://www.bsp.leeds.sch.uk 
 
We have a higher than National average percentage of pupils on our SEND register and we are passionate 
about and proud to be an inclusive school. Our SEND provision is of a good quality with established systems in 
place but we are always looking for ways to continue this development, especially in the ever changing 
picture of SEND need and provision within the city. We have invested in a ‘Hub’ which enables us to provide 
specific and personalised support for our own pupils to ensure we can meet their needs more fully.  
 
Our new SENDCO will be supported by a dedicated team that is hard working, flexible and invested in our 
children. Staff across the school maintain robust systems for ensuring that the children are safe, happy and 
successful. The management of behaviour and the quality of relationships are strengths of the whole school. 
We work hard to engage effectively and productively with all stakeholders. 
 
The school is outward facing and works successfully in partnership with a Family of Schools in the Bramley 
area. We also work effectively within our local Area Inclusion Partnership and with our Diocese and Local 
Authority School Improvement Advisors. 
 
Through leading by example in your standards of hard work and enthusiasm, you will help to ensure that 
Bramley St. Peter’s remains a place where all children enjoy their learning journey and development, being 
effectively supported to overcome any barriers so that they achieve the best outcomes possible. 
 
Our new SENDCO will be wholeheartedly welcomed within the whole school community and actively involved 
in supporting our school in moving forward in our continued school and learning improvement journey and 
raising standards.  
 
We look forward to possibly meeting you on a visit and/or, if shortlisted, during the next stage of recruitment 
process. 
 
Thank you and best wishes. 

                
 

Hough Lane, Bramley, Leeds, LS13 3NE 
 

Tel: 0113 2559680 
 

e-mail: info@bsp.leeds.sch.uk     website: www.bsp.leeds.sch.uk 
 

Headteacher:  Mrs Ruth Esplin   
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Yours sincerely, 
 
Ruth Esplin 
Headteacher 

 


